
 

Dear Parents                   4th April 2022 

 

 

Where has this term gone? It is the last week of the Spring term and we have some lovely Easter themed activities planned.  

 

We will discuss why Christians across the world celebrate Easter and look at the different ways they celebrate…..chocolate 

may be mentioned….! We will be having an Easter word hunt and having lots of fun with fitting objects into egg boxes. At 

home, you could save empty egg boxes and let your child count or sort buttons or other small objects into each compartment 

– great for counting and sorting by colour or size. We will have a go at making our own Easter bonnets this week. 

 

We are planning to take the children pond dipping this week to look for signs of new life in our school pond.  We will also 

encourage the children to notice the many signs of spring.  

 

The week at school will culminate with the Easter service at the church on Thursday morning.  

 

We hope that you all have a very Happy Easter and an enjoyable few weeks together.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best wishes 

 

The Rother Team 
 


